
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS  

  

DATE:  August 17, 2011 

 

The following gift has been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following  

gift below. 

 

 

 

Gift From Amount or Item School Department Account 

Abt Electronics Refurbished 

refrigerator valued at 

$500 

GBS GBS Transition 

Program 

n/a 


